Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Darren A. Williams, Assistant Fire Chief, Miami Dade County Fire Marshal, on February 2, 2022The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of FFPC NFPA 1: 18.3.1.1 as it applies to the petitioner.

The Petition asks: whether availability of fire suppression apparatus capable of shutting water, simply by virtue of being located in the response area, constitutes an approved alternative to providing a water supply, and whether the authority having jurisdiction can require that an approved water supply be provided which does not rely on fire department apparatus?

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
Please refer all comments to: A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
